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The Raceway Review! 

The school year is winding down as we are in the last five days of school. First as a reminder, 

there will be no PE or Tae kwon do this week. Second, the annual Award’s Ceremony is this 

Thursday, May 23rd at 7:00 p.m. Third, the final day of school is May 24th. There will be an early 

dismissal on this day at 2:15. No aftercare will be provided; therefore, please make sure to pick 

your child up on time in carline. Fifth, grades will be finalized over the next few days, so please 

make sure your child has completed and turned in everything that has been assigned up to this 

point. You can check School Insight to see if your child is missing any assignments. Thank you 

for your support this year. It has been invaluable. Have a wonderful week and great summer 

break! 

Upcoming Assignments: 

• 4th grade Bible- Students will finish a unit 

on Peter and God’s use of his life.  

• 4th grade history- Students are finishing 

their medieval history lessons this week 

by talking about Henry V, the War of 

the Roses, and Richard III.  

• 4th grade science- Students continue to 

learn about the digestive system. 

• 5th/ 6th grade history- Students will finish 

the year with a continuation of a mini 

unit on WW2 just for fun as it is a 

fascinating time period in American 

history.  

• 5th/6th grade science- Students will 

review concepts they learned over this 

past unit on astronomy.  

Upcoming Events:   

• Award’s Ceremony- May 23rd   

• Last Day of School- May 24th  

Contact Information 

Email: lbergen@burgeterrace.org 

Phone: 317-862.5238 Ext. 46 

Burge Terrace Christian School 

May 21, 2019 
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4th Grade Language Arts  

A note from Mrs. Baker 

Language Arts 
 

Reading:  

-We will finish reading Tirzah this week and share the 
character people the students have been working on.  

We have our final oral reading assessments on Monday. 
While I’m assessing the students, they will have DEAR 
(Drop Everything And Read) time. They are welcome to 

bring a blanket or pillow to use during this time. This will 
give the students opportunity to gain more Explorer 

Bucks for the upcoming auction on Wednesday.  
Party Day: The fourth graders have finally earned 

enough party points to have an outside party reward! 
Weather permitting, we will have our party outside after 

lunch on Tuesday. Great job turning in homework and 
exhibiting good behavior, fourth grade!  
 

Reading Journal: The optional reading journal is due on 
Tuesday. No written journal is required. A parent must 

sign the journal/notebook paper in order for their child 
to receive payment for the minutes they are reading.  

 

Summer Reading Journal: I’ve had multiple students ask 
me about having a Reading Journal over the summer. To a 

reading teacher, this is the best question I could ever be 
asked, so I can’t hardly refuse to provide this opportunity! 
Please see the attached form the students will use for 

their summer reading. They will also have a paper copy to 
bring home in their Tuesday folders. If the students need 
extra charts, you may print off the attached copy. The 
details are also clearly stated on this copy! 
 

4th Grade Math Message 

I have really enjoyed working with 4th 

grade this year. Have a great summer! 

 

~ Mrs. Rejko 


